
 

 
November 13th, 2020 

 

Norfolk Southern Free Time Announcement 
 

To Our Valued Business Partners, 
 
Please be informed that Norfolk Southern Railroad published a change in their Free Time Rules with 
an effective date of December 1, 2020. ONE is providing this information to ensure all parties are well 
informed of the notification that was published. Please see the below summary of changes, and 
Norfolk Southern's full advisory can be viewed ​here.  
 

 

 
We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ONE! 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc. 

 

http://www.nscorp.com/content/nscorp/en/shipping-tools/shipping-news-and-alerts/change-to-storage-charges-for-tier-1-terminals-and-addition-of-r.html

